Leelanau Enterprise 
Attention: Legals@leelanaunews.com 

Please publish the following legal notice in the May 30, 2024 edition of the Leelanau Enterprise.  If there are questions, please contact Tim Cypher at 231-360-2557.




EMPIRE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
Public Hearing
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 - 7 p.m.
Meeting to be held in the Glen Lake Community Library
10115 W. Front Street; Empire, MI 49630


Robert & Susan Rife (Glen Lake Manor) respectfully request a Special Land Use Permit approval to allow for food service, lodging, a retail store, and other auxiliary uses in accordance with Zoning Ordinance Articles 6, 7, and 13. The property is located in the Residential zoning district. Tax ID# 45-005-004-030-00. The parcel is located at 7345 W. Glenmere Road, Empire MI, Section 4, T28N, R14W, Leelanau County, Michigan. The Planning Commission would appreciate any comments or concerns relating to this request.


To review the application, call the Empire Township Zoning Administrator, (231-360-2557) or visit 10088 W Front St, Empire, MI 49630. To submit written comments, write Empire Township  ZA, P.O. Box 234, Empire, MI 49630; or email tim@allpermits.com 	.

Empire Township will provide services for the hearing impaired and others with disabilities with seven days’ notice to the zoning administrator at the address and phone above.

	Timothy A. Cypher, Empire Township Zoning Administrator
